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Awards for the Month of October 
Knight of the Month –  Mike Robert 
Mike has been a Knight since 1996 and recently organized a very successful Fall Festival that 
included fun games and activities for kids of all ages and plenty of food. Mike is also the head 
usher for the 10:30 Mass and led the rosary before Mass during the month of October. He is 
always ready to help with any project the Knights take on from being Family Director for the 
Council to helping with the annual Crab Dinner / Auction. Thank you, Mike, for your faithful 
service to the Knights and to our parish. 
 
Lady of the month – Dawna Hitch 
Dawna is a sacristan, which involves helping insure linens are pressed and clean, and generally 
helps in preparation of the worship services. She is a greeter at the 8:30 Sunday Mass, 
welcoming everyone with a warm smile. Dawna also helps with special sewing projects for the 
parish. Thank you, Dawna. Your service to our parish helps to make St Patrick’s a place  
of welcome. 
 
Family of the Month – Ron & Kath Hostetler  
Ron and his brother Fritz pick up food donated by Safeway and deliver it to the food bank.  On 
Wednesday afternoons, he is back at the food bank assisting in a variety of ways. Ron is on the 
Cemetery Committee where he helps with grounds keeping and planning. Kathy enjoys 
facilitating the Tuesday morning bible study and serves on the Pastoral Council. On Thursdays, 
she is part of a small group of volunteers who teach about our Catholic faith to the residents at 
MacLaren Correctional Institute in Woodburn. Additionally, she helps at the food bank on 
Wednesdays, assisting in the distribution of food. The Hostetler’s are a true example of service, 
leadership and kindness. They are a blessing to our Parish and the greater Canby community. 
 

Minutes of the preceding meeting 
The minutes of the preceding meeting were not approved due to several corrections that were 
needed. 
 
Notices and Applications –  
No new applications. 

 
Grand Knights Report -   
Paul Crawford introduced Brother Knight Paul Wieck to member knights.  He has a daughter who 
is a religious sister.  She took her perpetual vows on September 8th. 
 
John Fontana is now in charge of the Greeters at St. Patrick and was approved by the Pastoral 
Council. 
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Sausage take-out dinner (3 pm to 7pm) is this Saturday at Molalla St. James Parish.  The cost is 
$14.00. 
 
November 11th is the Veterans program at St. James at 11:00 am.  Knights should show up in 
Regalia and others in their social Baldric. 
 
Budget meeting this Thursday at Paul’s house at 7:00 pm. 
 
Names tags are needed for Paul Wieck, Nolan Henden, Mike Roth and Richard Hill. 
 
Chaplain Report (Fr. Arturo):  
No report. 

 
Financial Secretary Report (Ron Suchanek):   
Income:  Fall Festival $244.00,  Donation $40.00,  P4H $76.77 
Expenses: Scholarship $1250, John Fontana for Fall Festival $33.25, Mike Robert for Fall 
Festival $365.46  

 
Treasurer Report (Richard Hannan)   
Checking account as of Nov 2, 2021 - $58,528.44 
Pennies for Heaven (P4H) as of Nov 2, 2021 – $716.22 
 
Trustees Report (John Meyerhofer, Dennis Richey, Bob Thomas): 
No Report. 

 
Membership: No report by Dave.  Ron Suchanek announced an Honorary Membership to 
Mike Robert (based on age of 65 and member of Knights for 25 years.) 
 
Chancellors Report (Fred Haynes): No report. 
 

Service Program Reports: 
Faith (Dave Bernklau)  
Dave reported that there is a men’s conference at St. Joseph in Salem this 
Saturday. Refer to email sent out by Ron. 
 

Community (Greg Perez)    
Steve reported that there will be the Christmas Tree lighting at Wait Park in December.  See new 
business. 
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2022 Crab Dinner is the last Saturday in February. 
 
Family (Mike Robert)  
Free throw event will be held at the end of January.   Will check on a date and doing some 
communication to the community and our church. 
 
Culture of Life (Duane Kloser) 
No report (On vacation) 
 
Fourth Degree:  
Jesse reported that the October meeting was held in the Parish Center.  Ellen Hannan, with help 
from others, prepared a great Thanksgiving dinner.  Kyle Lange, Director of Chamber of 
Commerce in Canby, was the guest speaker 
 
The meeting in November may be canceled.   
 
Jesse went to a meeting at St Cecilia in Beaverton with a great speaker. 
 
Our Lady of Lavange (Happy Valley) has a Mass for the Knights on the 2nd Sunday of Month at 
10:00 am where they dress in Regalia.  Everyone is invited to attend.  
     
Next exemplification will be held at noon at Christ the King on Saturday, November 20th  
 

Insurance Agent (Rod Duncan of Albany): 
Sonny Van is no longer an insurance agent for the Knights.  All new insurance is done 
online versus in-person gatherings.  Anyone interested, please contact our District Deputy 
Kent Purdy at (503) 881-1244 or email at rphpurdy@regan.com 

District Deputy Report (Kent Purdy):   
No report (absent) 
 
Round Table Report (Jesse Villarreal): 
No report by Jesse.   
 
Unfinished Business: 

 Mike Robert reported on the Fall Festival.  Good attendance.  Started at 12:00 and ended 
at 2:30.  Great help in Kitchen and with the activities in the gym.  Dave 
Bernklau got the 40 pumpkins donated.  Had 50-75 people attend.  The 
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weather was bad with no Hispanic families attending even though it was 
announced at the Mass.  Disappointed that we only had just one youth 
helper.  The costs were higher than expected with food prices spiraling. 

 
 Paul is still working out the details for the High School Cantalinas that will be 

singing at St. Pat’s.  It may not happen in December due to conflicts in getting 
the church facilities.  It may be pushed to January or February. 

  
 Crab Dinner is scheduled for February 26th.  A decision will be made on 

November 15th to hold an in-person or a drive-thru take-out dinner.  Covid 
restrictions and issues with the Fairgrounds will dictate our decision. We will 
need everyone help.  Contact Mike Schmader if you want to help. 

 
 Ron reported that we now have a Hispanic Council at St. Pat’s (Council 

number 17845) with 20 members that have transferred from 3484 to the new 
council. The initiation was October 17th. 

 The Round Table may be eliminated in the future. 
New Business: 

 Paul is helping to organize the Christmas tree lighting at Wait Park on 
Friday Dec. 3. Need help with set up and pouring the hot chocolate.   Paul 
has a signup sheet.   

 November 13th was set as the date to remove 2 diseased trees at St. Pat’s.  
Needs to be cleared thru the Maintenance Committee with a work order 
approved.  Starting time is 9:00 am. 

 We will do a mass mailing of a Christmas Card to all Parishioners.  Father 
Arturo has approved and needs to be ready to send out in early December.  
Need a small work party to prepare the cards.  

 The next Knights social will be delayed to January or February. 
 The Keep Christ in Christmas banner will be put up after Thanksgiving on 

the north side of the Foodbank.  We will continue to sell Christmas cards at 
Mass.   

 
A Happy Birthday to our November Knights! 

 Good of the Order 
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Steve Heli talked about remembering members of the Knights that have passed 
away.  We need to pray for them. 

John Fontana is working on the awards for November. 
Please keep all the Brother Knights, wives, and family members in your daily prayers. 
Remember all those Knights who are sick or in distress, especially those in our 
Council. 
 
Prayers are requested for the following: 
 

Council 3484 - Good of the Order 
November Meeting - 2021 

Chris Kloser *                                Ruth Hezinger * 

Ernest & Darlene Gaub * Gilbert Cournoyea *   

Brad & Marguerite Baker *       Robert Gorka * 

Edye Pavlicek *                        Sarah Lutz Kloser & Family * 

All widows/ers *                          Mike Monahan * 

Michael Vu * Barbara Thomas * 

Gabi Villarreal * Greg Wieck 

Bill Warrer Mike Paynter 

Pope Francis President Biden 

  

  
         

Lecturer Report: (Nolan Henden - coordinator)  
Nolan talked about All Souls Day.  November 2nd is the day of remembrance.  The 
faithful on earth can help pray for those that may not make it to heaven immediately and are 
temporarily in purgatory. Every priest can say 3 Masses on this day; one for the faithful that 
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have passed, one for the intention of the pope and one for the intention of the priest. 
    

Have you been on our website yet? Check it out at: 
http:// www.koc3484.com  

Check out two other spots while you are there: 
1. Daily Scripture readings on USCCB website   https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings 

2. Reflections on the scripture readings 
 

The Knights are active for the Church, Family, Community, Poor and Needy. 

Rewarding benefits of membership are growth in faith, life-changing experiences and 
enjoyment. 

Know someone who might be interested? Is this person a practicing Catholic man, 18 
years or older? Call Jesse Villarreal (503) 266-4043
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2021 -22 Officers Attendance (Jesus Christ, always) 
 

Chaplin – Father Arturo – Excused 
 
Grand Knight – Paul Crawford - P 
 
Deputy Grand Knight – Steve Heli - P 
 
Financial Secretary – Ron Suchanek - P 
 
Lecturer – Nolan Henden - P 
   
Chancellor – Fred Haynes - P  
 
Recorder – Duane Kloser - A 
 
Treasurer – Richard Hannan - P   
 
Advocate – Jerry Giger - Excused 
 
Warden – Mike Roth - P 
 
Inside Guard – Terry Prince - P 
 
Outside Guard – Tom Spink - A 
 
1st Year Trustee – Bob Thomas - P 
 
2nd Year Trustee – Dennis Richey - A  
 
3rd Year Trustee – John Meyerhofer - P 


